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From: Connect
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 7:50 AM
To: Connect
Subject: Be Sure To Use The Correct Address for CONNECT

Good-morning Judiciary Employees,

We want to remind you that the website address for the new live CONNECT system is different from what was used
during Parallel Testing.
Below is the only address that will access CONNECT:

https://connect.mdcourts.gov/psp/ptprd/?cmd=login&languageCd=ENG&

CONNECT is accessible through the internet at any location. It is not restricted just for use within the Judiciary networks.
Anywhere that you are able to access the web, you can access CONNECT.
You can also access CONNECT from the website available on CourtNet and MDCourts.gov. In the left navigation of the
websites, click on the “CONNECT Access” for the link into CONNECT.

Please call the JIS Help Desk phone line at 410-260-1114 and use the new menu prompts if you need immediate support
from the CONNECT Support Hotline.

Thanks,
The CONNECT Team


